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Bathgate West Nursery School,
 63 Millburn Road

Bathgate EH48 2AF

Telephone & Fax - 01506 652004

e-mail – bathgatewest.ns@westlothian.org.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs Margaret Johns
Dear Parents and Carers
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Learning at Bathgate West

With the change in the weather sparking some interest from the nursery children we are looking at exploring Autumn in many different ways throughout the nursery. As their learning develops we hope to share all the Autumn fun on the nursery sway- please look out for the QR code in the nursery which will give you direct access to the story. As always you can keep up to date with your child’s learning through the nursery blog at: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/NurseryNatter/ where lots of awesome Autumn activities will be shared.
Learning at home
In nursery you can find an Autumn themed activity sheet available to take home with a varied range of Autumn activities so you can share the learning with your child. We would love to see your pictures and hear your child’s experiences at home, which you can share via the Learning Journals.
Outdoor Learning
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The children have thoroughly enjoyed exploring our outdoor space with lots of imaginative, exploratory and risky play happening. Can you please ensure your child comes with appropriate outdoor clothing suitable for all weathers, especially now that the seasons have started to change. We are so lucky to have such a generous space to provide excellent outdoor experiences for the children, if you’re a green fingered gardener or a general handyman/lady we would love to have you involved in further developing our outdoor space or as part of our ECO group. Please note your interest with any member of staff in the nursery. 
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Food Allergies and Intolerances
Please keep staff up to date with all allergies or intolerances that your child may have so we can continue to provide a healthy, nutritional snack for all. 
Parent feedback for new Vision, Values and Aims
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Bathgate West are currently revamping our vision, values and aims as part of our reflective practice, in the coming weeks you will receive a short questionnaire asking for your view on the nursery. We would be very grateful if you could find the time to complete the questionnaire and return it to your child’s keyworker. Parents views play a great part in the development of our nursery and we would like nothing better than to create a relevant and meaningful vision, value and aims for everyone part of our nursery this year. 
Parent helpers

We would like to invite parents and grandparents to become more involved in the life of our nursery.  Council policy now requires any helpers to have a PVG, if you are interested please speak to Miss Reid or Miss Robertson and keep an eye out for a notice in the nursery entrance detailing times we require help.
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Tissue request 

Nursery would be very thankful for any donations of tissues so that children have one to hand in every area if needed. The cold and flu season is approaching and we would like to remind all children to blow their noses and minimise the spreading of bugs and germs. Thank you.

WLC Absence Management Policy
Like all schools/nurseries in West Lothian, we follow the WLC Pupil Absence Management Policy.  If your child is going to be absent from nursery please contact the nursery informing us of the reason for his/her absence.  If we do not hear from you by 9.30am/12.50pm, a member of staff will try to contact you. It is, however, preferable if you make contact with us. If no-one is at home when we call, and in line with WLC Policy, we may contact our Health Visitor who in turn may try to contact you or in some instances pay a visit to the home. 

We look forward to working with you this session and please remember that we value your input and suggestions.  Please feel free to speak to any member of the team if you have any concerns.

Nursery donations
As usual the nursery is always thankful for any donations. This session in particular we will be focussing on loose part play. If you have any of the following items that you no longer need we would be very grateful for you to hand them. 
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Old keys

· Wooden/metal curtain rings

· Spools/cotton reels
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Unopened tins

· Old kitchen utensils

· Mirrors
· Wicker baskets

· Spice jars/Glass jars

· Door knobs

· Wooden pegs

Buggies

Just a gentle reminder that buggies are not permitted in the nursery entrance hall as it poses a health and safety risk for all our users.  
The Nursery Team

Dates for the Diary
	Date
	Time
	Event

	15th-23rd October 
	October week, nursery closed.  

	31st October 
	Halloween party


